
ELIU\BETH TAYLOR 

March 27, 1990 

Honorable Robert Dole 
Minority Leader 
United States Senate 
Room S-230 
U.S. Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Senator Dole: 

I am writing to encourage you to become a 
co-sponsor of S. 2240, the Comprehensive 
AIDS Resources Emergency act that Senator 
Hatch and Senator Kennedy have co-authored. 

I know that you have consistently supported 
legislation to improve the nation's health. 
In fact, the CARE bill is needed to insure the 
integrity of health care systems in over a dozen 
U.S. cities that have been hit hardest by AIDS. 
Equally important, it will provide funds to all 
50 states to develop rational care systems for 
people with HIV disease. 

Your personal support of this initiative could 
make all the difference. I hope you will give 
this urgent matter your earliest consideration. 

Best personal wishes, 
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